
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

July 24, 2019 

11:30 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, July 17, 2019 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Is the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act a 

Help or Hinderance to Main Street?” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:30 A.M. on 

Wednesday, July 24, 2019 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

The hearing will examine how the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act has affected small businesses. 

Members will hear from small business owners and tax experts regarding the impact the law has 

had on their operations since the law’s enactment on December 22, 2017.   

 A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, July 22, 2019 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Gerardo Bonilla, Senior Economic Advisor for 

the Committee, at 202-225-4038. 

 


